
Dear Valued Customers, 

We hope this message finds you well. In light of our commitment to your safety and health, we 

want to inform you of our updated safety practices for customer engagement. Your safety is our 

top priority. 

Updated Safety Measures: 

• Enhanced sanitation protocols in all areas. 

• Mandatory face coverings for staff and customers. 

• Social distancing measures in place. 

• Contactless payment options available. 

• Regular health checks for our employees. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we adapt to these changes. Please do not 

hesitate to reach out with any questions or concerns. 

Thank you for being a part of our community! 

Sincerely, 

Your Company Name 


